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BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT IS THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 25TH 

 

 Hello St. Margaret Mary School Families, 
  
     Thought I would send you a reminder for our 'Back To School Night.'  The 
evening will begin at 5:30 with a barbeque hosted by THE HOLY NAMES 
SOCIETY.   At 6:00p.m, all junior high parents will be invited into the hall to 
receive important information from teachers about their child's core 
subjects.  This meeting will last approximately 45 minutes.  At 7:00 p.m, I 
will hold a 'general parent information' meeting.  At this particular time, I 
will introduce my entire faculty and staff and briefly explain the goals and 
objectives for the year.  At 7:30, the parents of children in grades 
Kindergarten through 5th grade, will then be directed to visit their child's 
classroom in the school building.  During this time, parents will have the 
opportunity listen to a brief curriculum overview from the teacher.  For 
parents who have more than one child attending our great school, I have 
scheduled two sessions so that you will be able to attend both.  The first 
session begins at 7:30.  This session will last for 20 minutes.  The second 
session will begin promptly at 7:55 and end at 8:15. 
  
     I am looking forward to seeing you all on Thursday night. If you have 
any comments, questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at 310 251-5645 (text only) or elisafzimm1@cox.net  Have a great rest of 
the week. 
  
    Sincerely, 
  
      Mrs. Z 


